ACR/gb



16th October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Face Coverings

As the alert level in London rises to Tier 2 from tomorrow, there are some implications for the protective measures that must now be taken in secondary schools.

From tomorrow, and whilst we remain in Tier 2, students and adults will now be required to <u>wear a face mask</u> whilst moving around the site in indoor communal areas, except for in classrooms.

All students must, therefore, bring a face mask to school each day and wear it upon entry to the site, removing and storing it hygienically, as required. If a student is unable to wear a face mask for medical reasons, please let us know. In such cases, a visor may be worn instead.

I recognise that this change may cause some anxiety but it will now be a requirement and I am grateful for your support in explaining this to your child and helping them to understand that this is now a necessary measure to help protect our community and keep everyone safe.

If you have any questions about this requirement please email Mr Trehearn, Deputy Principal: STrehearn@thequestacademy.org.uk

I hope that you and your family have a pleasant half term break and look forward to seeing the students back with us on Monday 2nd November at their year group arrival times.

Yours faithfully

Mr A. Crofts Principal

Principal: Mr A. Crofts BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH, NPQEL









🕓 020 8657 8935 🛭 office@thequestacademy.org.uk 🏮 www.thequestacademy.org.uk









